ĐỀ THI THỬ VÀO LỚP 6 TRƯỜNG THCS&THPT LƯƠNG THẾ VINH NĂM 2022 (ĐỀ SỐ 1) - MÔN: TIẾNG ANH

📽 SƯU TẦM VÀ CHỈNH SỬA: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- 1.
- A. enter
- B. member
- C. comment
- D. become
- 2.
- A. cakes
- B. gets
- C. cleans
- D. hopes

II. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word that does not belong to the group.

- 3.
- A. house
- B. flat
- C. live
- D. villa
- 4.
- A. dog
- B. mice
- C. cat
- D. hen

III. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction

in each of the following questions.

- 5. When my father was a small child, he can swim very well.
- A. When

- B. a
- C. can swim

D. well

Loigiainay.com 6. The Japanese eat rice, so they also eat a lot of fish.

- A. The
- B. so
- C. they
- D. a lot of
- 7. I think his new film is much more interesting as his last one.
- A. think
- B. much
- C. as
- D. last

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the most suitable response to complete each

of the following exchanges.

I'm not hungry now." 8. - "Would you like something to eat?" – "

- A. Yes, I would.
- B. No, no problem.
- C. No, thanks.
- D. Yes, it is.
- 9. "That was a boring book." "
- A. No, it's very boring.
- C. Yes, it was exciting.
- B. It certainly was.
- D. I think it will be good.

V. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following

questions.

- 10. She always _____ whenever we see her.
 A. smile
 B. smiles
 C. smiled

- C. smiled

D. smiling
11. We need to buy packets of snacks for the picnic.
A. any
B. little
C. many
A. any B. little C. many D. much
12. Mandy accidentally stepped on a snail inschool garden.
A. a
B. an
C. the
D.Ø
13. My friend the storytelling competition last Tuesday.
A. win
B. wins
C. won D. is winning 14. Do not disturb him. He a book now
D. is winning
14. Do not disturb him. He a book now.
A. read
B. reads
C. is reading
D. are reading
15. The teacher praised Luke he did very well in his test.
A. because
B. and
C. but
D. while
16. Trucks are not allowed to pass through this road.
A. thin
B. wide
 16. Trucks are not allowed to pass through this road. A. thin B. wide C. thick D. narrow
D. narrow

- 17. Among three of them, Kelly is _______.
 A. smart
 B. smarter
 C. the smartest
 D. smarter than
 18. Shall we wait for the bus ______ the bus stop?
 A. at
 B. in
 C. on
 D. under
 19. My father is a doctor and he works in a/an_____.
 A. clinic
 B. office
 C. school
- VI. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the

underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

- 20. She won the first prize in the singing contest because she had a sweet voice.
- A. delicious

D. food center

- B. tasty
- C. loud
- D. beautiful
- 21. She never goes out late in the evening because she is scared of ghosts.
- A. excited about
- B. glad with
- C. afraid of
- D. bored with

VII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Ryan had a bad cough and a high fever. He was (22) _____ in bed. His worried mother took him to the doctor the next morning. When the doctor saw Ryan, he (23) that he had

not only a cough and fever, but also red spots all (24) his body. Ryan had chicken pox. The doctor gave him some (25) and told him to get enough rest. Ryan had to stay at home for two weeks. He did not want to pass the illness to (26) friends in school. Loigiaina 22.

- A. playing
- B. learning
- C. tiring
- D. resting
- 23.
- A. find
- B. found
- C. founded
- D. finds
- 24.
- A. over
- B. through
- C. across
- D. into
- 25.
- A. medicine
- B. money
- C. candies
- D. snacks
- 26.
- A. him
- B. he
- C. his
- D. himself

VIII. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

There was once a man called Ah Seng. He was a shop assistant in a grocery store near the market. He was given the key to the store as he was supposed to be the first to arrive and open the shop at six in the morning. He then had to pack the groceries, sweep the floor and clean the table. By seven o'clock, he had to make sure that the five metal racks of dried goods, bread and cookies were displayed neatly outside the shop. The owner would usually come by at eight and Ah Seng had to have coffee ready for his boss. He would then have to walk to the nearby coffee shop to buy breakfast for him.

Ah Seng had to work every day except Sundays as the shop would be closed. Although Ah Seng worked very hard, he hated his job. He found it especially hard to wake up at five o'clock almost every morning and to follow the daily routine. One day, he decided to quit.

Loigiaihay.com

27. Ah Seng worked in the .

- A. bakery
- B. market
- C. coffee shop
- D. grocery store
- 28. The shop had to be opened by
- A. five o'clock
- B. seven o'clock
- C. six o'clock
- D. eight o'clock
- 29. What were on the five metal racks?
- A. Dried goods.
- B. Bread and cookies
- C. Dried good and bread.
- D. Dried good, bread and cookies
- 30. The grocery store was opened days a week. igiaihay.com
- A. five
- B. six
- C. seven
- D. four
- 31. Why did Ah Seng decide to quit?

- A. He did not like his boss.
- B. He did not want to work hard.
- C. He did not like selling groceries.
- D. He found it difficult to follow the daily routine.

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the sentence that is closest in meaning to each

of the following questions.

32. How high is Mount Everest?

- A. What the height of Mount Everest is?
- B. What is the height of Mount Everest?
- C. What is the high of Mount Everest?
- D. What is height of Mount Everest?
- 33. My sister knows more about it than I do.
- A. I don't know much about it than my sister.
- B. I don't know as much about it as my sister did.
- C. I don't know as much about it than my sister.
- D. I don't know so much about it as my sister does.
- 34. Their trip lasted three days.
- A. They spent three days lasting the trip.
- B. They lasted three days for their trip.
- C. They had a three-day trip.
- D. They last went on a trip three days ago.

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the sentence that best combines each pair of sentences in the following questions.

35. It is going to rain. You should bring a raincoat or an umbrella along with you. A. It is going to rain, so you should bring a raincoat or an umbrella along with you.

B. It is going to rain, because you should bring a raincoat or an umbrella along with you.

- C. It is going to rain, but you should bring a raincoat or an umbrella along with you.
- D. It is going to rain, or you should bring a raincoat or an umbrella along with you.

36. It may be sunny this weekend. We want to go camping then. A. If it may sunny this weekend, we will go camping then.

- B. If it will be sunny this weekend, we will go camping.
- C. If it is sunny this weekend, we go camping.
- D. If it is sunny this weekend, we will go camping.

37. It was cold yesterday. We couldn't go swimming. A. It was too cold for us going swimming yesterday.

- B. It was too cold for us to go swimming yesterday.
- C. It was too cold with us to go swimming yesterday.
- D. It was too cold with us going swimming yesterday.

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the meaningful sentence written by using the word(s or phrase(s) given in each of the following questions.

- 38. School / close / Saturdays / Sundays / so / Nam / stay / home / now.
- A. The school closes on Saturdays and Sundays so Nam stays at home now.
- B. School is closed on Saturdays and Sundays so Nam is staying in home now.
- C. His school is closed on Saturdays and Sundays so Nam is staying at home now.
- D. The school is closed in Saturdays and Sundays so Nam is staying at home now.
- 39. She / read / comic book / light.
- A. She is reading a comic book on the light.
- B. She is reading a comic book ahead the light.
- C. She is reading the comic book above the light.
- D. She is reading the comic book under the light.
- 40. Sarah / not / come / party / if / not / invite.
- A. Sarah won't come to the party if she isn't invited.
- B. Sarah won't come to the party if she doesn't invite.
- C. Sarah doesn't come to a party if she isn't invited to.
- D. Sarah won't come to a party if she not invited.

-----The end -----

3. C 8. C 13. C 18. A 23. B	4. B 9. B 14. C 19. A	5. C 10. B 15. A 20. D
13. C 18. A	14. C 19. A	15. A
18. A	19. A	
		20. D
23. B	24 4	
	24. A	25. A
28. C	29. D	30. B
33. D	34. C	35. A
38. C	39. D	40. A
	1	0
	33. D	33. D 34. C

Sưu tầm và chỉnh sửa: Ban chuyên môn Loigiaihay.com

ĐÁP ÁN

Truy cập https://loigiaihay.com/ để xem lời giải SGK, SBT, VBT từ lớp 1 - lớp 12 tất cả các môn